Dear Editor,
I would like to send you a paper titled as “Hydrogen Conversion Using Gasification of Tea Factory Wastes” to be examined for possible publication in the Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society. I would like to state that this paper has not been published previously, and if accepted it will not be published elsewhere in substantially the same form, in English or in any other language, without the written consent of the Publisher. The paper I have sent is you is of extreme importance for me and especially my colleagues for their academic future. I would very much appreciate if you could give us feedback at your earliest convenience. I would be grateful if you do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions.

I am looking forward to hearing from you.

Suggestion reviewers
Dr. Jafar Khan Kasi, University of Balochistan, Department of Physics, Department of Renewable Energy, Quetta, Pakistan, jafarkhankasi@gmail.com, jafarkhankasi@um.uob.edu.pk

1) Dr. Faruk Şen, Department of Energy System Engineering, Mugla Sitki Kocman University, Mugla, Turkey, faruksen@mu.edu.tr
2) Dr. Ebru Gunister, Department of Mechanical Engineering, Petroleum Institute (PI), Abu Dhabi, ebru.gunister@ku.ac.ae
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